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SSD 8606 MOD 2
Good Morning Fraser and Andrew,

| apologise for the delay in a response to your email querying whether the submission of a
Stormwater Management Plan would satisfy Council’s queries.

Council’s Drainage Engineering section have advised that the following additional information is
required to be submitted:

1. MUSIC catchment plan showing all bypass.
2. OSD catchment plan showing all bypass.
3. Electronic MUSIC model.

4. Council’s OSD Spreadsheet Version 1.9.

Unfortunately, they have not commented on the potential submission of a SWMP and are
maintaining their position that the above information be provided.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Kind regards,

Ania Dorocinska
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Industry Assessments

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001

T 02 9274 6225 E ania.dorocinska@planning.nsw.gov.au
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